
Berkhamsted Gymnastics Club 
September 2024 

membership@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk 

Your annual British Gymnastics 
Membership / Insurance is now due. 

 
New members to the sport please could I ask you to 
register your child after their taster session. 
 
If you are an existing member and have not completed your 
renewal, please could you do this during the month of 
September. If your child is not renewed by October 1st, we 
will not be able to accept them in for the class, until this is 
completed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Newsletter  

  

We hope you all had a wonderful Summer holidays and the children are ready 
to go back to school in their new year’s. We wish them all the very best and 
hope they settle in. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back to the class sessions, payment 
would have been requested for September, just a reminder, if you are thinking of 
cancelling a month notice is required, please let me know before the 7th of each 
month. 
 

 

 
Half term camps 

 
Dates will be available to book 

shortly, the date we will be 
running the camps with be on 

Monday 28th through to Thursday 
31st October. 

 
 
 

URGENT – Dropping off 
Safety is our priority at Berkhamsted Gymnastics, we would like to express our concern following incidents at 
Stockport recently. 
 
Please could I ask that all parents park in the car park spaces provided and walk their child around to the front 
door, making sure they have entered the building. 
 
If we must cancel an evening, we will always send you an email, notice on Facebook or the website, but in some 
cases not everyone reads this in time. If you allow your child to jump out and run around, we may be closed and 
you have driven off, I know it’s a pain to park, but for the safety of your children, just in case nobody is here, and 
your child is up here on their own. 
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Water bottles 
 
Although we had a lovely summer with the 
weather (okay some days) We could be in for a 
warm September.  Can I please remind parents 
to send your child in with a bottle of water (no 
juice), with their name on.  
 
If they require their bottle to  
be refilled we are happy to  
do this. 
 

Vault Badge Week 
 
We will be testing your child(ren) Vault badge week commencing Monday 14th October. Our badge weeks are 
planned two weeks before any school holidays, so that the children can be assessed without missing out 
 
Please put this date into your calendar as we are unable to test children the following week as their sessions is 
planned in advanced. 
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Club Calendar 2024/2025 
 
 
 

Autumn Term 2024 
Classes Commence: Monday 2nd September 

Badge Week: Monday 14th October 
Classes Finish: Saturday 26th October 

Half Term Closure – Monday 28th October – Saturday 2nd November 
 

Holiday Camps will be running within this time 
Classes Commence: Monday 4th November 

Badge Week: Monday 9th December 
Watching Week: Monday 16th December 
Classes Finish: Saturday 21st December 

Christmas Holiday Closure – Monday 23rd December – Saturday 4th January 2025 

 
 
 

Spring Term 2025 
Classes Commence: Monday 6th January 

Badge Week: Monday 3rd February 
Classes Finish: Saturday 15th February 

Half Term Closure – Monday 17th – Saturday 22nd February 
 

Holiday Camps will be running within this time 
Classes Commence: Monday 24th February 

Badge Week: Monday 24th March 
Watching Week: Monday 31st March 
Classes Finish: Monday 7th April 2025 (this is to make up for the bank holiday 

on the 21st April) 
Easter Holiday Closure – Tuesday 8th – Monday 21st April 2025 

 
Holiday Camps will be running in this time apart from bank holidays 

 
 
 

 
 


